
Retirement Seminar for ALL Everett School District Employees 
 
Do you have questions about when and how to retire? 
 
Washington State School Retirees Association will sponsor a FREE WORKSHOP for 
ALL employees considering retirement in the next five years. 
 
The meeting will take place at the Community Resource Center (Board Room A and B) 
from 4:30 PM-7:30 PM, Thursday, February 18, 2016. 
 
Jim Mendoza from the Department of Retirement Systems will present information on 
Plans 2 and 3 for employees at all levels. He will also distribute forms and information 
packets on Pension Benefits, Health Care Options, and PEBB, Social Security and 
AMBA Benefits available to WSSRA members.  
 
There will be beverages and snacks available during the session for attendees. If you 
wish, you may bring your own snack. Spouses are welcome to attend. Please pre-
register by contacting Marianne Harvey 425-348-4993 of jimmarh7@mac.com by 
Friday, February 12, 2016. We need to know how much material to bring, so please 
contact us before coming. Please leave your name, phone number and plan number 
when registering. 
 
We hope to see many of you on February 18. 
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